
  

 

  

 

  
NEWSLETTER 

  
This is the St Fillan's newsletter compiled by the Parent Council to inform our 
parents of what issues are current and what's 'hot' concerning St Fillan's Primary 
School. 

 

 

This issue is concerned with a number of key areas, including an update on the 
traffic situation, an article outlining how parents can save money on uniforms and 
news related to the Children's University.  If you wish to provide feedback, please 
email us at the email address below. Thank you.  

 

 

  



 

Traffic Update 
  
The Parent Council would like to thank 
pupils, parents and guardians for your 
consideration with regards to the traffic 
situation at the front of the school.  Traffic 
congestion and unsafe practice has been 
an ongoing and a growing concern on the 
roads surrounding the school. However, it 
is clear that we have seen some 
improvement, following communication 
via our enrolment days as well as the pupil 
high-vis campaign last school year, which 
was supported by Police Scotland from 
Aitkenhead Road Police station, and also 
GCC Traffic Wardens. 
 
We are very fortunate to have a fantastic 
Crossing Patrol team and they carry out a 
very important role.  Please continue to 
support them by showing them respect 

 

Kit Your Kids for School 
  
Want to save a few quid and get quality uniforms for the kids, 
look no further than Paul and Rose Kennedy. The School staff and 
Parent Council would like to thank Paul and Rose Kennedy from 
Kit Your Kids For School, for their services with regards to School 
Uniforms. 
Paul and Rose have attended various parent and guardian 
sessions at the school to showcase their uniform ranges, and 
invite feedback from parents and teachers 
Kit your Kids For School offers approved, high quality school 
uniforms at affordable prices and we would like to thank them for 



 

and courtesy when they are performing 
their duties. 
Thanks to everyone involved in promoting 
road safety, the Road Safety team of GCC, 
various pupils and relevant teachers did a 
fine job of communicating this 
important message on 6th October 2017.   
 
Further to previous successful initiatives, 
we are also delighted to announce that 
Road Safety will be attending the school in 
January 2018, to continue the children’s 
education of traffic safety and awareness. 
 

---------------------------------------------------- 

   

100 years of Catholic Education. 
This school year, St. Fillan’s RC Primary 
School look forward to celebrating 100 
years of Catholic Education.  This is a 
significant milestone for our Faith and 
Education, and together with Fr. Peter of 
Christ The King Parish, our school 
community can look forward to an exciting 
year ahead. 
 

  

including our school in their range. 
Parents can find them on www.facebook/kityourkidsforschool. 
 
Father Gallagher has also been very supportive in allowing Paul 
and Rose showcase at the foyer in Christ The King Church Hall on 
the first Sunday of every month and to take orders and collect 
orders.  
 
Please note, Paul and Rose give commission back in the form of 
£1 to the school for every badged item we sell. 
 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 
Children’s University comes to St Fillan's. 
We are delighted to announce the Children’s University (CU) is 
coming to St Fillan's, as part of our efforts to enhance the 
learning experience for our pupils at St Fillan's.  Access to the CU 
will enable each pupil to benefit from after school activities that 
promote learning. 
Each pupil gets……. 
•            A CU Passport for Learning. 
•            Access to the E-Passport (online). 
•            Access to CU Learning Activities provided by CU quality 
assured Learning Destinations. 
•            Participation in a Children’s University awards ceremony 
or graduation. 
Membership is renewed each time a new Passport for Learning is 
required. 
This initiative is in conjunction with Strathclyde University and is 
available to all Glasgow schools who dare to venture…..please 



 

click on the link below to learn more. 
https://www.strath.ac.uk/publicengagement/childrensuniversity/ 
  
 

 

Feel free to Contact us, we welcome the feedback, simply 
email your comments to 
hello@st-fillans-pri-glasgow.sch.uk 
 
Also please see our updated website  
   

 

CONTACT US  
 

   

 

 

Twitter  
  
  

 

 

Copyright ©  2017 St Fillans PS.  All rights reserved. 
 
Our mailing address is:St. Fillan's Primary School, 20 Crompton Avenue, Cathcart, 
Glasgow, G44 5AF. 
 
For more information with regards to school policy, projects, after school clubs etc 
please see our website   

  

  

 


